
 
 
 
 
 

Information for Referee Promotion Candidates 

Referees interested in applying for promotion should contact the County Referees Observers 
(Assessing) Organiser either in writing or by email: 
 
A.J.Willmott 
15 Sells Road 
Ware 
Hertfordshire 
SG12 7LQ 
 
alan.willmott1@ntlworld.com 
 
01920 420915 
07973 186880 
 
 

 
 
Application to enter the promotion scheme must be received in writing or email between the 
1st of January and the 1st of April 
 
 

 
Applicants for promotion must send details of their appointments on the appropriate form to the 
observers organiser, allowing reasonable time prior to matches taking place, with the following 
information; 
 
a. Date of the match 
b. Name of the competition 
c. Names of both clubs 
d. Location of venue 
e. Time of kick off 
 
Should an appointment be cancelled or changed in any way, The Observers (Assessors) Organiser must 
be informed immediately. 
 
First class post must be used on all postal correspondence. 
 
Referees applying for promotion should read the Referees Committee Regulations, which can be located 
in the online County handbook paying particular attention to the promotion procedures. 
 
All promotion candidates are required to attend an In-Service Seminar, including an examination on the 
Laws of the Game, this is an FA requirement. 
 
All Hertfordshire Observers (assessors) are registered with the Football Association. 

 


